Hardware Labs Picked ZW3D for All-in-one CAD/CAM package

Guangzhou, China: February 11, 2014—ZW3D, a leading supplier of 3D CAD/CAM
solutions for the AEC and MCAD industries,today announced that it has been selected by
Hardware Labs. Featured with all-in-one CAD/CAM platform and easy-to-use interface,
ZW3D integrates product design, mold design and CNC machining within a single
software package, enabling Hardware Labs engineers to avoid data loss and save cost
during design and machining process.

Hardware Labs is a pioneer in the computer water cooling industry. Being the first
company in the industry to develop and manufacture the first PC radiators, a system
specifically designed for computer water cooling, Hardware Labs is still the de facto
benchmark in the business.
The Need
The average design and machining cycle in Hardware Labs is 45 days, which is
becoming increasingly difficult to meet the rapid variation of market requirements. The
company is in urgent demand to find a suitable CAD/CAM platform which can eliminate
this inefficiency, boost productivity and provide greater value for customers.

The Solution
Hardware Labs chooses ZW3D to help improve efficiency and optimize productivity.
Featured by all-in-one CAD/CAM and convenient user interface, ZW3D helps them work
seamlessly between modeling, mold designing and CNC machining in one package with
little data loss. As the result, the efficiency has been increased by 50 percent.

Website：http://www.zwsoft.com/zw3d/

“Productivity is as important as price. When I first time came across this software, I was
very impressed by the great value that it can offer. The software is extremely easy to use
and very powerful,” commended Wilbert Yuque, the CEO of Hardware Labs, “Our tooling
design and machining process has been greatly improved and can now be completed in
less than two weeks. We are quite confident that the software can help shorten the
production period further to one week or even less.”

The Service
The ZW3D technical team provides timely support to help Hardware Labs stay up-to-date
with the latest technologies. As ZW3D is optimized for ease of use, designers can quickly
master and apply it in actual machining work.

About ZW3D CAD/CAM
ZW3D is cost-effective CAD/CAM software for 3D modeling, mold design, and machining,
which takes engineers from concept to finished product in one easy-to-use, single
collaborative environment. http://www.zwsoft.com/ZW3D/

Website：http://www.zwsoft.com/zw3d/
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